
 22.06.18                          Diamond Class                       

Our learning: 

In readiness for Sports Day, we have been practising our athletics skills and some members 

of the class represented the school at District Sports on Wednesday evening. As part of 

transition, we have linked with Crystal Class to learn the rules of rounder’s and play an inter 

house game. We also hope to be able to liaise with Miss Edgar in Year 5 in the coming 

weeks too. 

            

                     

Reminders: 

Please ensure your child has their correct PE in school plus a pair of trainers for Sports Day 

on Tuesday next week. I look forward to seeing you at the lunchtime picnic. 

                                                         Mrs Moncrieff  

 



 

                                                                  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


